
Queensland Competition Authority. file ref:444089 
Level19, 
12 Creek Street, 
BRISBANE. QLD 4001 

For the Attention of Angus MacDonald 

Dear Sir, 

Subject- Irrigation Prices for Segwater Central Brisbane WSS: 2013-17 

We are stakeholders in the Central Brisbane WSS and hold a current license to draw water 
from the Brisbane River between Wivenhoe Dam and Mount Crosby. We would be 
extremely concerned should the QCA come to the conclusion that the documentation 
provided by Seqwater provides a justification for any charge to be made for water taken 
direct from the Brisbane River under the capped 7000MI agreement. 

We note that the Fernvale Consultation meeting of 22nd June was attended by a very small 
proportion of the 130 License Holders. We consider that the views expressed about the 
level of charging per ML were not representative of our views or the views of the majority 
of license holders in the Central Brisbane WSS who attended a meeting of 10th July 2012. 

We support the views expressed in the attached submission and request the QCA accept 
this submission on our behalf. 

Yours faithfully, 

Signature 

Print Name of License Holder ...... 

Date 




